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Hi Menaka,

As an the owner of , I completely oppose the
proposed cable route of the Sheringham Wind Farm Extension project that currently is
planned to be directly along the boundary with my garden. There are outbuildings which
we will be converting into accomodation within a couple of metres of this.

I have registered my objection on the planning inspectorate portal and noted that Equinor /
Dalcour McLaren gave me the impression on the phone that the cable was going to be
located about 100m from the edge of the property boundary. This is not the case as I
understand it is directly next to the hedge that adjoins our garden.

I have instructed my barrister on this issue, but wanted to make you aware directly that I
do not want the cable to run anything like as closely as is currently being proposed. I am
sure you understand.

Yours sincerely

Benjamin Shrive




